From: Gordon Macqueen

Sent: 23 February 2017 12:16

To: Diver, John

Subject: Planning Application 2016/7122/P - roof extension at offices, 89-91 Bayham
Street

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear John,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to this application if the roof terrace can be used for parties or other noisy activities out of office
hours. We object because it would disturb the amenity of residential dwellings on Bayham Street and
Camden High Street. Both these streets are busy and noisy on the street side all day until at least midnight,
therefore the rear space between the buildings has a special need for peace and quiet.

We would not object if permission is granted subject to:
a: the terrace being used only in office hours and on weekdays.
b: the granted permission becoming null/void automatically if 89-91's office use is changed to residential

Yours sincercly,

Margarct Richardson & Gordon Macqueen, Co- Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,



